
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

     
 

     
 

BID CANCELLATION 
 

Bid Number: NPA 04-16/17 
 
Kindly note that the aforementioned bid for the appointment of a service provider to provide the 
NPA with Web and E-mail Security Gateway Hardware, Licence and Support for a period of three 
(3) years has been cancelled.  
    

 
 


